
From: Vankeerbergen, Bernadette
To: Hallihan, Kathleen
Cc: Lam, Pok-Sang
Subject: Public Affairs BA--addition of tracks
Date: Wednesday, January 21, 2015 2:22:00 PM

Dear Kate,
 
This e-mail to confirm our earlier communication that on Wednesday, January 14, the SBS Panel of
 the ASCC approved the addition of three new tracks to the Public Affairs BA. The program revision
 will next be reviewed by the full ASCC at its meeting this Friday, January 23.  We are looking forward
 to our conversation with Professor Robert Greenbaum and Christopher Adams.
 
I am cc’ing Professor Pok-sang Lam (Chair of the Social and Behavioral Sciences Panel). Feel free to
 contact either one of us if you have any questions.
 
Best,
Bernadette
 
 
 
 
Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Program Manager, Curriculum and Assessment
Arts and Sciences
The Ohio State University
154D Denney Hall
164 W 17th Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-688-5679
Fax: 614-292-6303
http://asccas.osu.edu
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